
Dear parents and friends 

Now the children have been back for a few weeks, we wanted to 
outline some of the exciting things we have planned for this year. 

Firstly, we'd like to welcome all the new families to the school. You 
are automatically part of the St Anne's Parents and Friends 
Association.  Every penny the PFA raises is spent on enhancing your 
children's experience at school by improving facilities, 
opportunities and resources. 

Even if you only have a small amount of time available, there is 
always something you can get involved with, whether it’s a great 
fundraising idea you’ve had or you can spare some time or a skill to 
help at an event, your contribution would be greatly appreciated. 
Please speak to a member of the PFA or email us. 

Our first couple of events are happening shortly after half term.  We 
will be selling Krispy Kreme doughnuts on Friday 4th November, 
perfect for fireworks weekend.  They can be preordered on the new 
PFA website at just £10 for 12.  There will also be a limited number 
available on the day at £1 each. 

Also available to purchase on the website are tickets for the Quiz 
Night on Friday 11th November.  There are still a few tables 
available so grab some friends and book now, it’s going to be a 
great night.    

The children have been busy designing Christmas cards which will 
be available for purchase soon.  Other plans include Christmas 
discos, Mother’s and Father’s Day stalls, the Easter egg hunt and 
cake sales.   
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UNIFORM SALES 
21st October, 25th November, 16th December 

As well as selling pre loved uniform, we will also be 
selling fancy dress items to coincide with calendar and school 
events (eg Christmas Jumpers, World Book Day).  Please leave 
any good condition items you have in the uniform bin by the 
office, it raises extra money and keeps items out of landfill.  

Click 
here for NEW 

WEBSITE

SALE 4TH NOVEMBER
PRE-ORDER £10 FOR 12 DOUGHNUTS

OR 
£1 PER DOUGHNUT ON THE DAY

P R E  O R D E R  V I A  T H E  P F A  W E B S I T E  O R  
T H E  Q R  C O D E  B Y  T H E  3 0 T H  O C T O B E R

w w w . p t a - e v e n t s . c o . u k / s t a n n e s c h e r t s e y p f a

A l l e r g e n  i n f o  c a n  b e  f o u n d  h e r e

 L E T ' S  R A I S E  S O M E  D O U G H !

Christmas 
Discos

RECEPTION: 2ND DEC 4-5PM 
YRS 1&2: 2ND DEC 5.30-7PM 
YRS 3&4: 9TH DEC 5.30-7PM

YRS 5&6: 16TH DEC 5.30-7PM

MUSIC

SCHOOL HALL

MORE DETAILS SOON 

SAVE THE DATE

TICKETS WILL BE SOLD ON THE
PFA WEBSITE

HOT DOGS 

DANCING

TUCK SHOP
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